
E-Services Inbox for Court Notices 
 
Commencing February 28, 2017, the following types of notices on 

civil, family and housing cases that are currently mailed on paper by 

the court will be provided electronically in the NEW E-Services Inbox 

to attorneys and law firms without an exclusion from electronic 

services requirements: 

  

 Judicial notices (may be referred to as JDNOs),  

 Court order notices (may be referred to as SCRAM notices),  

 Docket number assignment notices,  

 Transfer notices, and  

 Docket number change notices.  

 

Until May 1, 2017, notices will be provided both electronically in the E-

Services Inbox and on paper via US Mail to allow attorneys and law 

firms to become familiar with the Inbox and incorporate electronic 

notices into their office processes. Notices sent on or after May 1, 

2017 will be provided only electronically in the E-Services Inbox.  

 

Paper notices will continue to be mailed to self-represented parties 

and to attorneys and law firms with an exclusion from electronic 

services. Self-represented parties with an appearance and electronic 

access to their case will have access to notices in the E-Services 

Inbox.  

Questions?  Email EServices@jud.ct.gov 
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